
I’m a landlord in Umatilla County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. Most 
of these issues fall into a population of people that are already looking for a 
hand out or trying to abuse the system. This needs to stop some where and 
should not be allowed to continue with us. 
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Webb Property Resources 

Pendleton  
 


